
                                                                                                                                                                                    

 

 

 
SIGNIFICANT EVENT 

ENEL CHILE S.A. 
Securities Registration No. 1139 

 
 

Santiago, February 28, 2022 
Gen. Mgmt. No. 001/2022 

 
Mr. 
Joaquín Cortez Huerta 
Chairman  
Financial Market Commission 
1449 Libertador Bernardo O’Higgins Ave. 
Santiago, Chile 
 

 
Ref.: Communicates Significant Event 

 
Dear Sir: 

In compliance with the provisions of Articles 9 and 10 of Law No. 18,045 of the Securities Market 
Law and the provisions of General Rule No. 30 of this Superintendence, duly empowered and on 
behalf of ENEL CHILE S.A., I hereby inform you, as a significant event, that today, in a regular 
meeting of the Board of Directors, the Chief Executive Officer of the Company, Mr. Paolo Pallotti, 
tendered his resignation to assume new duties in the Enel Group. This resignation is effective as 
of March 1, 2022.   

Likewise, it is informed that in this meeting of the Board of Directors of Enel Chile S.A., Mr. Fabrizio 
Barderi was appointed as the new Chief Executive Officer of Enel Chile S.A., who will assume his 
duties as of March 1, 2022. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

Domingo Valdés Prieto 
General Counsel 

 
 
 
c.c.:  Central Bank of Chile 
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Electronic Stock Exchange of Chile 
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